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16th July 2020 

 

Wrap Around Care Reopening 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

After assessing the current guidance regarding the safe reopening of schools in September we 

have made the decision that both Breakfast and After school club can reopen. 

 

In the first instance we will be operating a limited service, offering wrap around care only, to 

children whose parents are at work. We will need you to provide proof of your employment. 

 

We will separate into 2 bubbles, Reception/KS1 and KS2 (this is dependent on numbers and may 

need to be reconsidered). Each bubble will eat together and play in the same area, each child will 

be provided with an individual activity pack that only they will use, and any toys used will be 

cleaned after every session. Children will not mix with other wrap around care bubbles. 

 

Please email wac@whitecote.co.uk to secure your place at either breakfast or after school club. 

We will not accept children dropped off without prior agreement. 

 

Magic Breakfast - we are fortunate to have been awarded another term of free bagels so we can 

provide every child with a free classroom breakfast until Christmas. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all back in school in September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Wrap Around Care Team 
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